
 

 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that our Year 5 and Year 6 pupils will be attending an exciting STEM 
event on the afternoon of Tuesday 8th July. This event, organised by the STEM Hub, is designed to 
enthuse students about Science, Technology, Engineering and Maths through a series of interactive 
workshops. 
 
The event will showcase a variety of North East companies that are leading the way in the net zero 
and renewable energy sectors, helping students explore future possibilities in these important and 
rapidly developing industries. 
 
To accommodate the trip, pupils will have an earlier lunch on the day, so there is no change to lunch 
arrangements. Children should attend in full school uniform as normal. 
 
We will be leaving school at 12:30pm and expect to return by approximately 3:15pm. Please note that 
we may arrive back slightly later depending on traffic, and we apologise in advance for any 
inconvenience this may cause. 
 
There is no cost for this visit, as transport is being generously funded by the North East STEM 
Foundation. 
 
We look forward to a fun and engaging afternoon that will inspire our students and broaden their 
understanding of the exciting opportunities within STEM. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Wilson and Miss Wilberforce 
 

 


